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Office of the Provost and Vice President

for Academic Affairs

1401 Presque Isle Avenue

Marquette, MI 49855-5308

906 227-2920

Fax:  906 227-2928

Web site:  www.nmu.edu
October 2, 2015
TO:

Professor Rachel Nye, Chair



Academic Senate

FROM:
Dr. Kerri Schuiling, Provost & Vice President


Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
Senate Actions of September 29, 2015
Pursuant to the memorandum of October 1, 2015, I am pleased to approve the following recommendations of the Academic Senate from its September 29, 2015 meeting.  
A. Committee on Elections and Committees (CEC) recommending replacements for Academic Senate standing committees.

cc:
Dr. Charlie Mesloh, Dean


Mr. James Gadzinski, Dir, ACAC
Dr. Leslie Warren, Dean


Ms. Kim Rotundo, Registrar
Dr. David Rayome, Dean


Mr. Michael Truscott, Assistant Registrar

Dr. Michael Broadway, Dean


Ms. Gerri Daniels, Director of Admissions

Dr. Brian Cherry, Graduate Education
Ms. Kimber Olli, Registrar Office

Ms. Lynette Pynnonen, Degree Audits
Dr. Dale Kapla, Undergrad Prog/Fac Aff.

Ms. Luanne Crupi, Graduate Studies

Dr. Mark Shevy, Academic Senate

Ms. Andrea Jordan, Academic Senate 
Dr. Rob Winn, Assoc Dean, Gen Ed & Ret.

Ms. Chris Greer, Assistant V.P./



   Dean of Students 



 
Dr. William Tireman, Chair, CEC
